
Happy Talk

The Club obliged but wondered why we sang the 

alma mater of Cornell for our song?  Mike Delarosa 

was happy about today’s barbecue feast and 

proud that he did not get any on his shirt. Doug 

Megil reported that the Florida Gators women’s 

softball team once again lost in a tournament. 

Pastor Bob has a new appreciation of scotch after 

attending the taste of ScottLand fund-raiser.  Bob 

Rosenbaum offered to help Bob Hahne with his 

house painting chores by bringing a toothbrush. 

Vance Zavella was happy Diana will be singing 

the National Anthem at the “Big Trains” baseball 

game. Paul Ward was happy not to be the Sgt. 

at Arms very often because he is mathematically 

challenged.

Upcoming 
Speakers

June 10, 2008                                          David Coyle 

Today’s Meeting
All Happy Rotarians

“Cherry Baumbusch Home 
from Dubai & 

Extended Happy Talk” 

R o t a r y  D i s t r i c t  7 6 1 0  C l u b  o f  t h e  Y e a r

June 17, 2008 
Frank Peterson
“Partners for Surgery in Guatemala”

McLean Rotary                      Befuddler

Visiting Rotarians
Berrin Cubukcuoglu, 

Rotary Club of Gayrettepe-Isawbul, Turkey
Kutlu Cubukcuoglu, Rotary Club of 

Besikus-Istanbul, Turkey
Michael Keber, Rotary Club of Reston

David Danner, Rotary Club of Tysons Corner
Alan Bazzaz, Rotary Club of Lake Oswego

Guests
Letty Tahan,  guest of  Celia Ford
Najwa guest of Tamara Mitchell

Clarissa Leonard, guest of  John Leonard
Sarah Armstong,  guest of  Scott Mills

Last Meeting
John Foust, Dranesville Supervisor

John briefed the club about changes coming 
to Tysons Corner, including higher real estate 
density and construction of Metro without 
federal funding. 

Announcements
Installation Night June 27, 6:00 pm at the 

McLean Community, rsvp June 16th.

The US Supreme Court 
ruled that “Rotary is a business 
according to California law, 
and therefore cannot exclude 
women.”  Rotary Intl. president 
then ruled that Rotary would 
not enforce the “male only” 
clause, where such laws do exist.  
What was the year? 
All answers can be found online in the “History of the Rotary Club of McLean.”

                                                 The answer for today’s Befuddler:

the year was 1986!


